
Dear Chair, Vice Chair and Members of the Committee,

My name is Javier Ruiz.  My company is run and managed by minorities (Hispanic and Black). 

The legislation to tax PPP loans is not only taxing small businesses already suffering but you are hurting those you state to support.

I urge you oppose this legislation as it hurts minority owned businesses. 

Javier Ruiz 


